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Translator station W49BE-D channel 49 Hackettstown, NJ is being displaced due to spectrum repacking 
related to the recently concluded Incentive Auction.  In addition, T-Mobile has notified the licensee of 
W49BE-D that it must vacate its current spectrum by April 4, 2018 (originally February 4, 2018).  In view of 
this a search for a new channel was undertaken.  The result of the channel search is that W49BE-D can 
move to channel 29 with the only non-de minimis interference being caused to WUVP-DT channel 29 
Vineland, NJ.  However, it has been determined that WUVP-DT sold its channel in the Incentive Auction and 
ceased operation on January 15, 2018; therefore, WUVP-DT will not be adversely impacted by the proposed 
move of W49BE-D to channel 29. A copy of WUVP-DT’s Suspension of Operation Notification to the FCC is 
attached. 
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